
July 19, 2018

CMS’ Request for Information: Burdens/Regulatory Impacts of Current Physician Self-Referral Law (the “Stark Law”)

On June 25, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) published a Request for Information (RFI) in the Federal

Register, soliciting input on how to address any undue barriers or concerns arising from the application of the current Physician

Self-Referral law (the “Stark Law”) to the agency’s efforts focusing on coordinated care. The agency acknowledges that the

Stark Law, as currently constructed, affects the formation of alternative payment models, integrated delivery models and other

arrangements designed to improve quality and reduce cost.

In this publication, CMS is requesting the public’s input on a number of areas, including, but not limited to:

Existing arrangements between designated health service (DHS) entities and physicians participating in alternative

payment models;

Categories of parties to those arrangements (e.g., a hospital and a physician group) and how financial risk is borne by

those parties;

Specific items and services provided;

Additional exceptions to the Stark Law that are needed;

How a coordinated care arrangement would further the purpose of the alternative payment model;

Various definitions of current terminology;

Compensation that should be considered as “taking into account the volume or value of referrals”;

How transparency plays a role in the physician self-referral law; and

Compliance costs for regulated entities.

Responses are due to CMS no later than Friday, Aug. 24 and comments may address any or all of the topic areas in the RFI.

IHA is forming a Medical Executive Forum subcommittee to focus on the Medicare Access and CHIP Reauthorization Act

(MACRA) Quality Payment Program (QPP). Medicare payments for services beginning on or after Jan. 1, 2019 will be adjusted

based on eligible clinicians’ performance, as reported to CMS through March 2018.  This RFI and the opportunity to provide

comments are examples of the advocacy work that will be undertaken by this subcommittee.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.

Your trusted voice and resource

COMPdata Informatics

Insurance Solutions

 

https://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2018-06-25/pdf/2018-13529.pdf
https://www.team-iha.org/
https://www.team-iha.org/business-resources/compdata/
https://www.team-iha.org/business-resources/insurance-solutions/
https://www.facebook.com/ILHealthandHospitals/
http://twitter.com/IHAHospitals


IPC Group Purchasing

Midwest Alliance for Patient Safety

Privacy Policy  Contact Us  IHA Employee Login  Site Map
Careers

Illinois Health and Hospital Association

https://www.team-iha.org/business-resources/ipc-group-purchasing/
https://www.team-iha.org/quality-and-safety/maps-patient-safety-organization/
https://www.team-iha.org/privacy-policy
https://www.team-iha.org/contact-us
https://owa.ihatoday.org/owa
https://www.team-iha.org/site-map
https://www.team-iha.org/our-association/employment-opportunities

	CMS Request for Information on Stark Law
	MEMORANDUM
	IHA BUSINESS RESOURCES


